The Red Rock Rural Water System is issuing a water use advisory for the entire water system
including the rural members and Cities served by Red Rock.

Red Rock has received notice from the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources that our
system area and the entire state is under a Severe Drought Warning Phase. There is currently
not a shortage of water; however, we would like all rural water members to exercise good
water use habits during this drought event. Please restrain from any unnecessary water uses
such as lawn watering, washing cars and equipment or other outside uses that are not
necessary at this time. This practice alone will provide Red Rock an estimated 15% reduction
of total water used and will keep us within the requirements of the MN State Drought Plan. If
you must use larger amounts of water, please do so between 9:30 p.m. and 6:00 a.m.

Water Conservation is always encouraged and is very much appreciated by the Red Rock Rural
Water System. Please call us at 628-4201 if you have any specific questions. More information
is online at www.redrockruralwater.com or the new Facebook page
(https://www.facebook.com/RRRWSystem).
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